
 

 

  

  
 

   
 

      
    

 

         
     

     
   

         
    
       

    
   

   
      

 
 

      
   

   
 

  

   
 

 

          
 

 

           
  

 

 

 

www.MercyCareAZ.org 

December 11, 2023 

Collaborative Care Model Grant Opportunities 

Applicable to: Mercy Care Complete Care, Mercy Care ACC-RBHA, Mercy Care Long Term Care, 
Mercy Care DD, and Mercy Care DCS CHP 

Mercy Care would like to share information from the Arizona Department of Health Services 
(ADHS) about two grant opportunities for setting up Collaborative Care Model (CoCM) in 
primary care practices. The Collaborative Care Uptake Fund Program is administered by the 
Arizona Primary Care Office (PCO) within the Bureau of Women and Children's Health (BWCH) 
of the ADHS, Division of Public Health Prevention Services. The Collaborative Care Uptake Fund 
is established specifically to award grants for: 

• Primary care physicians who are in a medical practice with not more than fifty
(50) employees to meet the initial costs of establishing and delivering 
behavioral health integration services through the CoCM; and 

• Establishing Collaborative Care Technical Assistance Centers for the purpose of
providing technical assistance to primary care physicians on providing services 
through the CoCM. 

For more information, please click on the following links for these grant opportunities: 
Collaborative Care Technical Assistance
Collaborative Care Primary Care Physicians

As always,  don't  hesitate  to  contact your  Mercy Care  Network Management Representative  
with any questions or comments. You can f ind t his  Notice  and all other provider notices on our 
Mercy Care  website.   Thanks for all you  do! 
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